
Contract Outreach Meeting September 6th, 2022, 2pm 
 

Questions received: 
 

Participant 1: “can we get a copy of the presentation” 
 

Due to ADA restrictions, a copy of the presentation will not be made available 

online. For any questions specific to what was presented, please reach out to 

Gabrielle Dashiell gabrielle.dashiell@dot.ca.gov 

Participant 2: “Do we need Native American monitors in our 

proposal?” 
 

Not as staff. Native American monitors are generally an “Other Direct Cost” 

(ODC) under On-Call Environmental Contracts.   

Participant 3: “Why does Caltrans require a BLM excavation permit 

for paleontology?” 
 

BLM excavation permits are required when excavation is occurring on BLM land. 

Caltrans must abide by all policies and procedures when working under other 

agencies jurisdictions.  


